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Inquiry into extremism in Victoria calls for 
submissions   
 
The Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues Committee is calling for submissions to its inquiry into extremism 
in Victoria.   

The Committee is looking into the rise of far‐right extremist movements in Victoria. 
More information is available on the Committee’s website.  

The Committee is accepting submissions until 13 May. 
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